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******************************************************************* 

MINUTES OF SYMMES TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 SEPTEMBER 3, 2019  

******************************************************************* 

                                                                                                                      
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  Elected officials present were: Mr. Kenneth Bryant, Mr. 

Phil Beck and Ms. Jodie Leis. 

 

Also present: Kim Lapensee – Administrator. 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Mr. Beck stated that we were here tonight to discuss the naming of the Meade Property on Lebanon 

Road. He stated that we have placed all the names suggested on the walls for people to vote on. Ms. 

Leis stated that we have advertised this naming of the park in the newspaper, on our website, in the 

newsletter, on Facebook and in our new E-newsletter. Mrs. Lapensee handed out dots for the 

members in the audience and stated that the blue dots will represent first choice and is worth 3 points, 

the green dots are second choice and are worth 2 points and the red dots are third choice and worth 1 

point.  

 

The names suggested were: Meade Park, Back in Thyme Park, Whispering Winds, Forest Path Park, 

Prospect Park, Heritage Park, Meade Plantation Park, Meade Meadows, Daisy Acres, Village Green, 

Apothecary Trails, Trotter Park, Meade Historic Preserve, Greenhaven Estate, Tincture Trails, 

Charles C. Meade Park, Trillium Trails, Shenandoah Park, Meade-Ross Historic Reserve, Symmes 

Historical Preserve, Lavender Loop Park, Creekside Acres, Woodland Trails Park, Bellefield Glen 

Gardens & Trails, Storybook Park, Bridlewood Park, Forest Way Park, and Blueberry Hill. 

 

All members of the audience and the Board of Trustees voted on their choice for the name of the 

park. Mr. Beck stated that Meade Historic Preserve received 13 votes, Meade Plantation Park 

received 7 votes, Heritage Park received 3 votes, and Meade Park received 2 votes. 

 

Mrs. Lapensee asked the Board what type of sign they wanted for the park – plastic or sand blasted 

wood or did they want to consider an electronic message board. The Board decided on getting quotes 

for an electronic message board so that they could further communicate with the community. 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 

None. 

 

Mr. Beck made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Bryant seconded the motion and the roll call 

vote was as follows: Mr. Bryant - ‘aye’; Ms. Leis- ‘aye’, Mr. Beck – ‘aye’.    

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:29 p.m. 

 

Approved: 

 

 

________________________       _______________________ _______________________ 

Phillip Beck, Board President        Jodie Leis, Vice-President    Kenneth Bryant, Trustee  


